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To whom it may concern: 
  

It is very difficult to provide for our families when you have no income for the 
summer months. I have several coworkers that are single parents and they struggle 

greatly to make ends meet during the months school is out. Being able to access 
unemployment would be of great help. 
  

Thank you, 
Esther Oropeza 

Gervais 


